
FEES: TAX STATUS 

The Inland Revenue have granted tax relief on the fees paid by Registrants. They 

have treated the process as purely a name-change from CPSM. The attached copy 

letter is attached for information. 

PAUL BAKER 

Finance Director 



Inland 

Revenue 
Personal Tax Division 

Mr P K H Baker FCA FCMI 

Health Professions Council 

Park House 

184 Kennington Park Road 

LONDON 

SE11 4BU 

Personal Tax (Technical) 

Sapphire House 

550 Streetsbrook Road 

Solihull B91 1QU 

Telephone: 0121713 4600 

Direct Line: 0121713 4610 

Fax: 0121713 4620 

Date: 19 November 2002 

Ourref: SAPP/T1644/21/2002/JEM 

Your ref: PKHB/list3-02 

Dear Mr Baker 

HEALTH PROFESSIONS COUNCIL 

INCOME TAX RELIEF IN RESPECT OF ANNUAL FEES AND 

SUBSCRIPTIONS 

Thank you for your letter of the 24th October the contents of which have been 
noted. In view of the fact that the Health Professions Council has succeeded 

the Council for Professions Supplementary to Medicine it has been decided that 

the approval granted to the CPSM should continue as if there has merely been a 

change of title. 

The affect of this will be that List 3 will be amended shortly to include the title 

of the Health Professions Council. A note to explain that the HPC succeeded 

the CPSM from the 1st April 2002 will be included. The entry for the Council 
for Professions Supplementary to Medicine will be amended to explain that this 

no longer exists and that the HPC succeed it with effect from the 1st April 2002. 

Please advise your members to quote both titles for the time being when 

making a claim to tax relief through their local tax office. 

Yours sincerely 

r 

J E MILLER (MISS) 

PERSONAL TAX (TECHNICAL) 


